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Assembly Awards 
Student of the Week 

Isabella 
Year 2 

 

Excellent engagement in 
all learning tasks 

 

Classroom Awards 
Sophie B – For adding details to 
create interesting drawings 
Harry – Using adjectives to add 
interest to writing 
Saxon – For progressing towards his 
literacy goal 
Ivy – For excellent effort in all areas 
of her studies 
Sports Award: 
Peter – For enthusiastic participation 
and confident use of skills in sport 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) of Garah Public School, 
  

This week saw a number of our students attempt 
NAPLAN. I am proud to say that we completed all the 
tests within the first two days and that all students gave 
it their very best. I want to thank every parent for getting 
their children to school and for creating a seamless 
process. 
  
Thank you to all the parents who came into the school 
for the three-way conferences, we were able to work 
towards establishing goals as a partnership between the 
teachers, students and parents. These goals will form a 
foundation from which we can work together to help 
students achieve throughout the year. For any parents 
who missed the meeting we will be in touch shortly to 
organise alternative times. 
  
Thank you to everyone for getting their children to 
school each day. I know we are all working hard and in 
partnership to make sure we realise our goal of 90% of 
students attending 90% of the time. Currently, we are 
working on mid and end of term attendance reports to 
help parents get a clearer picture of their child’s 
attendance rates. 
  
As always, my door is always open to anyone who 
wishes to come and talk about any issues at school. 
Please feel free to come and talk to me at any time or 
ring the office to make an appointment. 
 

Damien Vaughan, Principal (Rel) 
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Term 1     MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT/SUN 

 
WEEK 7 
 
March 

17 
Centacare 
Superstars 
Program 

18 
Canteen 
 

19 20 21 
School 
Assembly 
SPORT 

LIBRARY 

22/23 

 
WEEK 8 
 
March 

24 
Centacare 
Superstars 
Program 

25 
Canteen 
 

26 27 28 
SPORT 

LIBRARY 

29/30 

 
WEEK 9 
 
March 

31 
Centacare 
Superstars 
Program 

1 
YLOW 
Camp 
 
Canteen 

2 
YLOW 
Camp 

3 
YLOW 
Camp 

4 
School 
Assembly 
SPORT 

LIBRARY 

5/6 

 
WEEK 10 
 
March 

7 
Centacare 
Superstars 
Program 

8 
Canteen 
 

9 10 11 
SPORT 

LIBRARY 

12/13 
TERM 
HOLIDAYS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
 

 School Therapy Dogs 

Exhausted! 
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Deepest Sympathy 
We were saddened to hear 
of the passing of Mrs Norma 
Jenson, of Benarba Street, 
Garah, who passed away on 
the 7th March 2025. Norma 
was wife of Grant and mother 
of Tony, Melanie & Brock. 
Norma will be dearly missed. 
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